
For Social Media 

Instagram Story Caption: 
Big milestone alert!  
We’re thrilled to share that we received a grant through Startup Woodstock, in 
partnership with the EDC, which has helped fund the installation of our commercial 
kitchen hood system—an essential step in getting our doors open.

We’re so grateful for the support of this community and these organizations for helping 
turn our vision into reality. Hood system install is happening soon—keep an eye on our 
Stories for updates and a behind-the-scenes peek.

Thank you, Startup Woodstock and the EDC!  
We can’t wait to welcome you in this fall.

For the Listserve:

Subject: Exciting Milestone at Farmer and the Bell!

We’re excited to share that we’ve reached a major milestone in bringing Farmer and the 
Bell to life—our commercial kitchen hood system is being installed!

This step was made possible in part thanks to a generous grant through Startup 
Woodstock in partnership with the EDC. From the beginning, we planned to use these 
funds toward this critical piece of equipment, and we’re so grateful for the support that’s 
helped get us here.

We look forward to opening our doors this fall and welcoming you all in. Thank you for 
being part of our journey!

Warmly, 
The Farmer and the Bell Team


